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7th March is World Book Day!  

We are looking forward to celebrating World Book Day. 

The children will get the opportunity to dress up as their 

favourite book character or a word. Throughout the day, 

the sound of a claxon will ring and once it is sounded, 

everyone needs to ‘Drop Everything and Read’ (DEAR) 

for 2 mins. In addition to this, we’ll be taking part in lots of 

book related activities to promote the importance of 

reading and enjoying a good book. We’re very much 

looking forward to this event as it’ll be a great day for all. 

 
 
 

Science Week 

Between 8th – 17th March, we will be celebrating British 

Science Week. This year’s theme is ‘Time’.                                                                   

Time is key to so many discoveries in science, technology, 

engineering and maths. Evolution looks at how plants and 

animals changed over a long period of time, the Earth’s 

movements show us why we have seasons and different time 

zones. In fact, the study of all the celestial bodies in our 

universe are centred around time; we talk about stars and 

planets being lightyears away – the distance light travels over 

a year.                                                                                      

‘Time’ as a theme offers a huge range of topics to delve into 

as part of British Science Week 2024 activities and we are really 

looking forward to it! 

 

 

 
  

Staffing News 

We will experience a few staffing changes at Swineshead 

after the Easter break.  

Mr Gilbert will be leaving us to take up a position closer to 

his home and we wish him the very best for the future.  

Miss Beck applied and has been appointed as the full 

time teacher for Lindisfarne Class. She knows the children 

well and will start her transition with Mr Gilbert towards the 

end of term.  

Miss Cooke returns from maternity leave at the start of 

Term 5 and will return on three days per week. She will 

pick up Miss Beck’s current days in Sempringham Class as 

well as covering Westminster Class for a half day.  

Miss Street will continue the academic year in 

Westminster allowing the children and families the 

continuity for the year.  

 

 

 

 

Young Voices  

The children in the Young Voices Club had an amazing 

experience at the Young Voices concert in Sheffield. Despite a 

very long day the children had a wonderful time singing and 

dancing.  Thank you to all those involved.  

  

Sutterton Diary Dates 

1st March Regents class assembly at 9:00 am 

7th March Cross-country competition  

7th March World Book Day 

7th March PTFA pop-up shop for Mother’s Day 

7th March PTFA Meeting at 6:30 pm 

8th March PTFA pop-up shop for Mother’s Day 

8th March Phoenix class assembly at 9:00 am 

8th March Start of Science Week 

12th March High 5 netball development day 

15th March Hyde class assembly at 9:00 am 

18th March PTFA Chocolate Bingo 

19th March Wellbeing Committee assembly on 

‘honesty’ 

21st March Netball competition 

21st March Hyde Class ‘Big Sing’at Boston Stump 

22nd March Central class assembly at 9:00 am 

25th March St James and Central visit to Flag Fen 

28th March Basketball development day 

28th March Easter service at 9:30 am at St Mary’s 

Church 

28th March End of Term 4 

16thApril  Start of Term 5 

  

 

 

Swineshead Diary Dates 

1st March Crowland class assembly at 2:20 pm 

7th March Cross country competition  

8th March Kelso class assembly at 2:20 pm 

8th March Start of Science Week 

15th March Sempringham class assembly at 2:20 pm 

19th March PE showcase event with JB Sports 

21st March Ramsey Class ‘Big Sing’at Boston Stump 

22nd March Ramsey class assembly ay 2:20 pm 

28th March Basketball development day  

28th March Easter service at 1:30 pm at St Mary’s Church 

28th March End of Term 4 

16thApril  Start of Term 5 

  

 

Safeguarding 

During Office hours contact the Children Services on 01522 

782111 or email: lscb@lincolnshire.gov.uk.  

Out of Office Hours (24-hours) contact the Emergency Duty 

Team (EDT) on 01522 782333.  

The Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL) for Sutterton is Mrs 

Baker and Mrs Hutchinson is the DSL for Swineshead.  

Safeguarding concerns can also be reported to Mrs Collett for 

both Sutterton and Swineshead as a Designated Safeguarding 

Lead. 

 

http://www.suttertonswinesheadfederation.co.uk/

